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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Save the date 

Wednesday 12th June 4.30 – 6.30pm 
 

We are delighted to invite you to our school Careers Fair held at Hartshill Academy. 

 

This is a great opportunity for you and your child to come and explore a wide variety of Post 

16 options and careers with many different organisations.  

 

The event will be held in the atrium and halls where businesses, colleges and 

apprenticeship providers will be available to talk to you, answer any questions and provide 

you with information. 

 

We believe that it is important to start to think about careers and options after school and 

would encourage you to come along to this event. 

The School Careers Adviser – Caroline will also be available to provide impartial 

information, advice and guidance to support your child. 

 

We look forward to seeing you soon 

Kate Wooldridge and Emily Clarke – Careers Leaders 

Caroline Denny – Careers Adviser 


